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Studentwire

From: Studentwire
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 12:19 PM
To: Lincoln University Webmaster
Subject: Lincoln University Student News for October 3 - Brother's Circle, Career Fair Preparation, 

LEAVES Convocation, SGA September Newsletter, Phone Update, Homecoming 
Information, and more ...   

Importance: High

 

 

  
  
  
  
 

Tonight: Brother’s Circle 
Join the Office of Male Achievement tonight in McRary Hall at 
9 pm for Brothers' Circle.  
Contact: Jonathan Harris 
Read more 
 

  

 
 

 

Today: Career Fair Preparation 
The Office of Career Development will be hosting Drop-In Career Fair 
Preparation Sessions at Wright Hall, Room 316, on:  

 Wednesday, October 3 (4 - 7 pm) 
 Thursday, October 4 (4 - 7 pm) 
 Sunday, October 7 (2 - 5 pm) 
 Tuesday, October 9 (4 - 7 pm) 
 Wednesday, October 10 (4 - 7 pm)  

Sessions will assist students with how to prepare to have effective 
meetings with representatives from both graduate schools and 
employers-no appointments necessary. 
Contact: Ralph Simpson, Jr.  

 
Tomorrow: LEAVES Convocation 
The Division of Student Success is hosting a LEAVES Convocation featuring 
Elaine Brown tomorrow at 12:30 pm in the International Cultural 
Center.  All are invited.  
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Contact: Frederick Faison 
Read more 
 

SGA September Newsletter 
The SGA Newsletter for September is now out.  Read up on the recent 
events and initiates of The Golden Age Administration!  
Contact: Khaliyah Pugh 
SGA September Newsletter 
 

Phone Update 
Campus continues to experience off-campus, outbound dialing failures for 
those on the NEC phone system following major hardware issues last 
week with both our service provider and the front end of our phone 
system. We are working to correct this issue and should have it resolved 
within a few days. Most of campus has already been moved to Cisco and 
should be functioning properly as of Friday evening. For Cisco users, with 
the recent moves you should now see inbound, off-campus caller-ID 
information. We will keep you abreast of the progress of this situation.  
Contact: Office of Information Technology 
 

Homecoming Visitation Policy 
Please see the attached memo regarding the Residence Life Homecoming 
Event Policy. Visitation Requests are due Thursday by 11:59 pm with no 
exceptions. If you have any questions, please contact Brian Dubenion, 
Executive Director for Student Success. 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
Read More 
 

Homecoming Schedule 
All are invited to attend the many events during Homecoming 2018.  
Contact: RaVonda Dalton-Rann 
Read More 
 

NSBE Homecoming Challenge 
The Lincoln University Chapter of NSBE seeks proposals from student 
groups/organizations on an important problem that they have identified 
at Lincoln University and how they propose to solve the identified 
problem.  Please see the attached for more information! 
Contact: Dunsin Fadojutimi 
Proposal / Rules  
 

Miss Orange and Blue Presents: Lion of the Month  
If you believe you have demonstrated Lincoln spirit, have shown 
leadership on campus, OR have exemplified athletic talent, please email 
Miss Orange and Blue at Yolanda.johnson@lincoln.edu with a photo 
explaining why you should be the next Lion of Month for October!    
Contact: Yolanda Johnson 
Read More 
 

National Council of Negro Women 
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The National Council of Negro Women is currently looking for a king! 
They also want all Lincoln University students to wear pink on 
Wednesday's for the month of October for breast cancer awareness and 
tag their instagram page @lu.ncnw and use their hashtag 
#WearPinkWithNCNW #BreastCancerAwareness!! 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
Read More 
 

Calling All Organization Royalty 
If you are a registered organization and plan to participate in Coronation, 
please click the link below to RSVP and be recognized during the Royalty 
procession. If you have any questions please contact a member of the 
Royal Court or their advisor, Brian Dubenion. 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
Read More 
 

Harlem Halloween Costume Contest 
All are invited to participate in the Harlem Halloween Costume Contest 
sponsored by the Langston Hughes Memorial Library! 
Contact: Karen Vaught 
Read More / How it Works 
 

Internship Survey Final Notice 
Calling ALL students who participated in a summer internship.  Please 
share highlights of this high impact experience with the Lincoln University 
community by using the below link to complete the Internship Survey.   
Contact: Office of Institutional Effectiveness, Research, and Planning 
at  oierp@lincoln.edu 
Internship Survey   
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